Agenda item – 15 

The Village Hall is owned by the Nether Wallop New Village Hall Trust (NWNVT) and is managed and operated by the Parish Council under a Memorandum of Understanding. (MOU.)

The NWNVHT are responsible for paying the Building Insurance for the Village Hall, and the NWPC are responsible for paying the contents insurance. 
Both policies are arranged by the Parish Council who the Trust’s premium on their behalf and recover afterwards.

The MOU allows the PC to manage the day to day use of the hall, for a yearly rental fee. This was historically set at a figure to cover the insurance premium that the NWNVT had to pay. 
The rent for 2019-20 was £900 and had been since the hall has been built.

This year the insurance premium has increased to over £900 and the NWNVT would request the council’s agreement to increase the rent to £950 pa in order that the trust are not out of pocket.

